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TITLE 105 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION

LSA Document #05-161

The Indiana Department of Transportation gives notice that a second public hearing has been scheduled to receive comments on
the proposed rule, LSA Document #05-161, printed at 29 IR 59. The second Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on December 22, 2005 at 10:00 a.m. at the Indiana Government Center-North,
100 North Senate Avenue, Room N730, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204, the Indiana Department of Transportation will hold a second
public hearing on proposed new rules related to utility facility relocations on certain construction projects.

The Department of Transportation is required to adopt these rules by IC 8-23-2-5. Since the proposed rule merely formalizes
activities that are already being performed by affected parties, no adverse economic impact is anticipated. It is believed that no small
business will be subject to this rule; however, if affected, since these duties are already being performed and this rule merely
formalizes the process, no additional costs are anticipated.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-North, 100 North Senate Avenue, Room N730 and
Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are available for public inspection.

Richard K. Smutzer
Chief Engineer
Indiana Department of Transportation


